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The fifth initiative is in effect
On  February  10,  2020,  Vice-Rector  for  Youth  Affairs  R.  Choriev,  Head  of  the  Department  Z.Khaydarov,
Dean B. Norov, activists of the primary organization of the Youth Union and deputy deans of youth affairs
of the faculties visited a sewing workshop in the 3rd student's hostel. During the visit, she was acquainted
with the work carried out in this shop to spend meaningful leisure time for our students.

Particularly, the sewing shop has put into operation and our students have been following orders. In fact,
all the girls dressed in Uzbek national adras(ikat), gave the guests a cheerful mood, which in a short time
resulted from the girls' labor. Besides, of the sewing work, it was pleasant to note that our students are
working on the design of the dress.
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